
Dear Parents,  

The theme of this week has undoubtedly been teamwork. So many people 

have worked so hard to make it quite exceptional for all the right reasons.  

Thank you to all the parents and carers who supported children preparing for 

Nativities by practising lines, songs, dances and sourcing costumes.  

Thank you to parents who have generously donated costumes that they no 

longer need; we will launder, label and store them carefully for next year to be 

used by other children. A box has been put outside the hall building for 

donations of costumes to recycle. I am sure that you will agree: children shone 

this week and we all feel very proud of them. 

In exciting news, the new school website will be in use from Monday. All 

parents will receive a personal letter on Monday with the details needed to 

login to access the communication features. 

In a new departure, the service in church on Tuesday will be led by the Year 6 

children and Reverend April. 

Just a reminder in the tradition of thinking of others, Tina and Sophie have a 

message for all parents and carers about a sale they are organising on Friday. 

“On Friday 15th December, we will be hosting a cake sale in the school hall at 

3.15pm, to raise money for PDSA (person’s dispensary for sick animals): that is 

a pet charity. Cake/ cupcake donations would be widely appreciated. Donations 

can be left in the hall from 8.45am on Friday.” 

Best wishes, 
 
Jane Paterson and the staff team 
 
Please find below links to this week’s letters and some updates and reminders. 

All of these letters are on the school website under recent letters. 

Kind Regards 



Mrs Staker 

Important updates and reminders 

Thank You from Cancer Research 

Thank You  

Afterschool Clubs for January 

Circuit Training and Team Games KS2 

Multiskills KS1 

Yoga and Gymnastics Years 2- 6    

Dates for the Diary –  

• Friday 15th December 2017 – FOLS Present Room Day 

• Tuesday 19th December 2017 – Christmas Church Service 

• Tuesday 19th December 2017 – Last Day of Term 

• Thursday 4th January 2018 – First Day back after the Christmas Holiday 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/launton/UploadedDocument/3d359da2dfd04acf85a36d38e1d6abdc/20171213132605943.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/launton/UploadedDocument/f49b23159efa44549c5e4c240d2c2ff1/circuit-training-and-team-games-after-school-club-term-3-ks1.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/launton/UploadedDocument/fd8855583601469fbbbc32032c384a14/multiskills-after-school-club-term-3-ks1.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/launton/UploadedDocument/096728b13a904b0e9e7e0b0ab96bb84b/yoga-and-gymnastics-after-school-club-term-3-ks1.pdf

